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POSTING 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

MEETING 

A true copy of the Cancellation Notice for the Board Audit Committee Meeting of July 16, 2025 

was. posted in a conspicuous location at the Santa Clara Valley Water District Headquarters 

Building, 5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, California, on July 3, 2025, and published to the 

District's website and meeting email notifications were sent by 12:00 p.m.

The agenda for the next meeting will be published in accordance with the Brown Act. 

. 

Nicole Merritt 
Office of the Clerk of the Board 
( 408) 630-3262

Dated: 07/03/2025
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